
Newsletter 7.12.2018 

 Ruby News 

This week the children have been little elves making their tree decoration and 

keyrings for the Christmas fair! They also made flapjack.  

   

You can buy the children’s Christmas bundle at the fair for £4. There will be 

extra flapjack to enjoy also! Hope to see you there!  

We have had a visitor this week asking the children to solve all sorts of 

problems! Perky!  

 

The children have been exploring measuring length using bricks and using 

the language of tall, long, and short. It would be great if they had a go at 

home.  

JOURNAL SHARE -  

Friday 14th @ 3:00-3:25  

Christmas performance Tuesday 18th December @ 10:00. Drinks and 

treats available to enjoy during and after the performance.  

Miss Tyler  ☺               


